SHARON CONSERVATION COMMISSION
MINUTES OF MEETING OF DECEMBER 18, 2019

Attending were Paul Basik, Chair, Claudia Cayne and Cicily Hajek
1. Minutes for approval: Regular Meeting, November 20, 2019
The minutes could not be approved due to lack of a quorum.

2. Trail Maps

No update.

3. Air Monitor

There appears to be a slight malfunction. We are waiting to hear from the supplier regarding a
solution.

4, Easement property neighbors list and spreadsheet.

Paul and Wayne are working on a final design and organization. A suggestion was made to
organize the data by easement.

3. Fairchild Rd.

Phil Lovett wil try to do the work before spring, depending on the weather.
8. Wayne Purdy and new member needed.

Wayne has moved to llinois and will be submitting his resignation to Brent.
Meeting adjourned at 7:12.

R\espectfully submitted
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Claudra E. Cayne, Secr




